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     Head Teacher’s Comments 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have had a wonderfully busy week at school, the calendar has been bursting!  

 

Today has been all about maths! All the children came to school dressed in numbers and we have completed lots of 

practical and fun maths challenges for the NSPCC’s number day. Thank you for your support. 

 

On Monday, KS2 welcomed Ross from Cumbria Fire and Rescue, who delivered some vital first aid training for us.  

Annabelle from St. John’s hospice joined us for our assembly on Tuesday. In December we completed the Reindeer 

dash and also did some carol singing in Windermere; in total we raised an amazing £175.66 for St. John’s Hospice.  

Annabelle spoke of the impact the money raised will have on local patients and their families. The children showed lots 

of interest, genuine empathy and are keen to raise even more money for worthwhile causes.  

Our School council and Laudato Si groups are busy planning our next fundraising event. Watch this space! 

 

Next week we are welcoming PCSO Sarah Blacow into school, as we officially launch our Mini Police group. We are also 

welcoming the mini police from St Martins and St. Marys over to our school.  

The children will be focusing on anti-social behaviour and littering. We are very happy to be part of this exciting 

community project. Later on the month, children will be litter picking on the Rec, as well as taking to the roads with a 

speed gun – so watch your speed! 

 

A letter will be sent home shortly about an increase in our school meal prices.  

 

 

Stay safe and enjoy the weekend.  

 

Mrs Tansey          Mrs Bone  

Executive Head   Head of School. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 91% 

Year 1   96% 

Year 2 95% 

Year3 94%   

Year 4 94%   

Year 5 92%    

Year 6 94% 

Please stay safe 
and keep doing 
your lateral 
flows. Well done 
Yr. 2 and Yr. 6 !! 

  DIARY – February 2021 

 
Yr 6 are still invited to school at 8.30am for extra maths. 
 
Monday 7th Feb KS2 mini police activities in school (please wear mini police uniform)  
 
 
Friday 11th Feb Forest School. Please wear appropriate clothing  
 
 
Friday 11th Feb Multi Sports 3.15- 4.15 @ £2 per Child.  
. 
 
 
  
 
 

St John’s Hospice presented us with a 

massive cheque. 

 

 


